
Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing in opposition to the proposal to treat gender
as fixed at birth. This is an unfair and cruel way to treat
transgender people, which violates medical and scientific
consensus. I hope this policy will be dropped.

Sincerely Yours,
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Office for Civil Rights
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
200 Independence Avenue, SW
Room 509F, HHH Building
Washington, D.C. 20201

USA




